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Ref: E/260/75/01 /08 17 March, 2008

Ministgg of Civil Service ang Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No, & of 2008
\

From: Supervising Officer, Ministry of Civil Service &
Administrative Reforms

To Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/ Departments
Parking Facilities

It has been reported to this office by the Unions that officers
working outside Port Louis whg nave tgo come to the city centre, either to
dtend  coure, Mmeetings or other official business, encounter serious
difficulties in finding pParking facilities This problem is bec.-orning more
acute in view of the increasing number of vehicles entering the capita].

3. With a view to help alleviate the hardships of officers srtij] having
difficuities in finding Parking space while attending 1o official business in
Port Louis, Ministries/ Departmen:s conicerned are Kindly invited. in a
SEint of Cooperation and alse for Promoting sound industria) relaticne, to
arrange for pParking facilities to be provided to such officers,

4 We rely on your Cooperation.
‘/

(P Too)
Supervising Officer

(230) 207 1045, Fax- {230) 2071 3815 E-maijy : civser@maif.goumu



